
The Quadra Weekly Briefing 

Dear Quadra Community, 
 
It has been great to see parents back in the building for parent/teacher conferences.  Kids have been 
buzzing about having their folks come in to see where they spend so much time.  We have had a 
successful first week incorporating a more fluid play area model for our recesses.   Our educational 
assistants were assigned to supervise different parts of our outdoor play areas and students moved 
throughout with fewer restrictions.    
 
Halloween reminder:  Students are allowed to wear appropriate costumes (no:  face coverings, graphic 
depictions of violence, cultural appropriation, or weapons of any sort please).  Students may also wear 
orange and brown or may choose not to wear a costume at all.   As Halloween is on a Monday this year, 
we respectfully ask that students only come to school with one treat on Tuesday.   
 
I would like to remind all families that we do not allow dogs on school property.  This is for everyone’s 
benefit and safety.  You are encouraged to walk your pet with your family to school but I ask that you 
keep the pet on the outside of the fence/property during drop off.  Thank you for your help in keeping 
all our students safe. 
 
 

Looking Ahead 
 

• Oct 21 

o Pro-D – no school for students 

• Oct 28 

o Div. 1-6 Swimming in afternoon 

• Oct 31 

o Halloween 

• Nov 1 

o PAC Meeting 

• Nov 11 

o Remembrance Day – No school 

• Nov 14 

o Pro-D – no school 

 

News from Our Wonderful PAC 
 
The PAC has a few updates and/or requests for our community 

-If you have new or gently used board games the teachers would love to utilize them.  They can be 

dropped off at the school, attention Mme Tiringer 



-If you have any new or gently used children’s pants we are always in need. They can be brought into 

the office 

-If you would like to volunteer for any events this year please complete the 2022-2023 volunteer call-out 

form.  This allows the PAC to better manage the logistics of events and reach out to those that have 

expressed interest first. 

FORM:  https://forms.gle/Bdtqm8oJ3RHMnpmp9 

 
 
Have a wonderful, safe weekend! 
 
Connor McCoy 
Principal 

https://forms.gle/Bdtqm8oJ3RHMnpmp9

